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There will be a missionary council meeting at 6:1^5 a.m. Thursday.
W W W

Mission bands will meet Friday.

There will be a Missions Seminar meeting this Saturday, February 
3 , at 7:30 p.m. in the prayer room.

Students are to remember that the library is a place for study. 
It is not the place to conduct social life. Your consideration 
of others who want to study is desired.

The Publicity Committee has started a clipping display of 
■newspaper and periodical clippings which carry publicity on the 
Northwest Bible College. This display will be posted on the 
bulletin board outside the library in the Faculty Building. 
Students who notice publicity on the school in the newspapers 
or periodicals which they may scan or read, are encouraged to 
bring them to the attention of Mr. Ahlstrom, librarian, so that 
they may be secured and posted. ,

Following is a list of articles 
at the Administration Building:

3 gloves
1 pair socks
2 scarves
1 New Testament 
1 necklace

in the lost and found department

2 handkerchieves 
1 key
1 pocket knife
2 pens
several books


